Brand identity

Funding acknowledgement
statements for third parties

Third party requirements

Third parties contracted or commissioned by the PHN should acknowledge the
funding/support received from a PHN by using a funding acknowledgement
statement and not the PHN logo in most instances. The preferred forms of
funding acknowledgment statements for use by third parties contracted or
commissioned by PHNs include:

- ‘This [activity/service] is supported by funding from Darling Downs
and West Moreton PHN through the Australian Government’s
PHN Program.’

‘This [activity/service] has been made possible by [funding/support]
from Darling Downs and West Moreton PHN.’

‘This [activity/service] is supported by Darling Downs and West
Moreton PHN.

For more information contact our friendly Communications Team:
communications@ddwmphn.com.au
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